
From:  
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 8:14 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Hillcrest mall building development 

  

I oppose this plan as it is already to dense with what is currently going on at that corner. There is currently too 
much traffic congestion and it will further compromise the infrastructure. Do not target one area for intensification 
as there are many other areas in Richmond Hill that can be targeted.   

  

Mary Anne Stelling  
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